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Chairman Huffman, Vice Chair Gavarone, Ranking Member Antonio, and honorable members of the 

Health Committee:  

 

Thank you for allowing me to provide opponent testimony for the House Bill 559.  My name is Dana 

Agler, a married mother of two children ages 6 and 12.  I am providing testimony as this is a particular 

issue that is very important to me.  

 

My simplest explanation on why I oppose this Bill that I can state is pure logic, NOTHING in this world is 

“One size fits all” and that absolutely does not exclude vaccinations.  I strongly believe that when there 

is a RISK there should absolutely be a CHOICE.   

Thank you for your time and opportunity to share my opposition.  

 

Dana Agler  

 

 

 

 


